









FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS | PART 2

When will I receive my campaign materials?

Campaign packets will be mailed in waves beginning in mid-March through mid-April. Each packet will include a case statement, which is a booklet describing the goals, project costs, and various options to make your pledge or gift. If you do not receive your packet by the end of April, please contact Butch Powley, Donor Relations Coordinator, at powley@lhssc.org to request campaign materials.

What is the time period to fulfill my pledge?

We ask that our supporters fulfill their pledge within 36 months of the first pledge payment. Payments may be made monthly, quarterly semiannually, or annually using a variety of payment methods. Our goal is to begin renovations this summer in order to be ready for the 2025-2026 school year. To help us get started on schedule, we ask our supporters to consider a 10% downpayment with your pledge card.

What happens after I turn in my pledge card?

Once we receive your pledge card, our business office will enter the information from your pledge card into our management system. Your initial gift, if included, will be deposited into an account established for the capital campaign. If you wish to pay by a method other than cash or check (for example, automatic checking account withdrawals) we will contact you to set that up. You will then receive a Thank You letter from Dr. Kuhlmann. Please check this letter carefully to be certain the information is accurate. For corrections or changes, please contact the business office.